M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 13, 2020
RE:
Contract – Cooper High School with Kenton County
Golf Course for Tournament on August 3, 2020

For the board to approve the Cooper High School Golf Tournament with Kenton County Golf Course on August 3, 2020.  The contract was pre-approved due to the date of the tournament being before the next board meeting. The contract requires a $250.00 deposit and $23.00 per person.  
I recommend the board approve the Kenton County Golf Course contract, as presented.
